
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
Please continue working on skip-
counting and multiplication facts at
home. These are so important for the
students to know as we continue
working on them at school.

Next Thursday, September 21st, is our I
Am Safe presentation. Please
remember you only need to send the
form back signed if you DO NOT want
your child to participate. 

We are really getting into a great
routine here at school. It truly is so
special being a 3rd grader!

S E P T E M B E R  1 8 T H

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S O C I A L  S T U D I E S :

Next week is spirit week! I have
attached the flyer on the back of this
newsletter. 

September 20th - Half Day

October 20th - Half Day
October 23rd - Fall Break

November 1st - Half Day/Conferences
November 2nd - Conferences

We are realistic fiction stories
and talking about how cultures
are important to us. We are
focusing on visualizing the story
as we read. 

We are working on skip counting
to build our fluency in
multiplication facts. We are
currently working on multiplying
by 4. 

We have talked about how a
realistic fiction story is made up
but could happen in real life. We
will be writing our own realistic
fiction stories. 

We will begin discussing
Michigan as our home state! We
will learn all about our state
symbols and what makes
Michigan so special. 


